
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Austin Smith (austinsmith@gov.sc.gov) <austinsmith@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/26/2015 9:54:57 AM
Subject: FW: Tuesday's SSFA meeting

Can you do a call at 3:30 with Rep. Bamberg?

-----Original Message-----
From: bamberg@bambergforsc.com [mailto:bamberg@bambergforsc.com]
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 9:54 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Tuesday's SSFA meeting

I have a quick presuit mediation call at 3. Can we do 3:30?

Sent from my iPhone

> On Oct 26, 2015, at 9:44 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
> Are you available for a call at 3:00pm?
> Thank you,
> Katherine
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: bamberg@bambergforsc.com [mailto:bamberg@bambergforsc.com]
> Sent: Sunday, October 25, 2015 7:36 PM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Subject: Re: Tuesday's SSFA meeting
>
> Katherine,
>
> Hope you've had a great weekend. Any way I can speak Ms. Patel (or Gov. Haley) briefly tomorrow 
(Monday) regarding the upcoming SSFA meeting. On the agenda is something regarding the 
reinstallation of some QECB bonding for the construction of a new K-12 school in Denmark, S.C. I 
spoke with Curtis Loftis today and am also trying to give Governor Haley my input in favor of 
proposal. I plan on attending the meeting Tuesday morning as well. Thank you.
>
> Rep. Justin Bamberg
>
> Sent from my iPhone
>
> Sent from my iPhone
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